Letter of Appreciation

Dated: 11 January 2017

To

GTL Infrastructure Limited ,
Old No 34 /1DL New No 403 L
Pl Floor , Samson Towers,
Pantheon Road , Egmore

Chennai — 600008

From
Aircel Limited,
32A, Thiruvika Industrial Estate,

Guindy , Chennai 600032,

Kind Attn : Mr. Eswaravelan / Mr. Pramoth

This letter of appreciation is to recognize You and Your teams hard work and support
rendered during Vardha Cyclone in the month of Dec 2016. During this natural Calamity we all
‘understand the amount of damage created to the network.

We appreciate the effort , dedication and show of strength displayed by your team
which enabled us to restore the network in the shortest possible time.

With this kind of working relationship, | am sure GTL and Aircel would achieve greater
heights and excellence in serving the customers.

il

.Sw@minathan
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